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SENIOR MANAGEMENT UPDATE 

QBE Insurance Group Limited (ASX:QBE) is pleased to announce the appointment of Michael Ford as 

Group Chief Financial Officer. 

Michael is currently the Deputy Chief Financial Officer for the Commonwealth Bank of Australia 

(CBA). He joined the bank in 2005 and held a number of senior finance roles before his appointment 

as Deputy CFO in 2011. Prior to this he held senior roles at MLC, National Australia Bank’s (NAB) 

wealth management division, and Lendlease Group. 

John Neal, Group Chief Executive Officer, said of the appointment, “Michael brings to QBE more 

than 25 years’ experience in finance. In his current role he is responsible for all aspects of the bank’s 

Group Finance Function, this includes Financial Planning & Analysis, Treasury Finance, Capital 

Forecasting and Stress Testing, Investment Development and Taxation, and leads a team of more 

than 500 people at one of Australia’s largest corporations.” 

Michael will join QBE in September 2017 and will be based in the company’s Head Office in Sydney.   

At that time, Pat Regan will relinquish his Group Chief Financial Officer responsibilities and step 

down from the Board to focus on his permanent role as Chief Executive Officer, Australian & New 

Zealand Operations.  
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QBE Insurance Group Limited is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange, is one of the top 20 global insurance and reinsurance companies as measured by 

net earned premium and has operations in 37 countries 

mailto:david.symons@qbe.com

